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September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 12 Virtual Parents’ Information Evening 
Thursday 12 September 2024 at 5.30pm 
 
A virtual evening has been arranged for the parents and guardians of Year 12 students at Hedingham 
School to gain an insight into life in the Sixth Form. The evening will give parents an opportunity to 
ask questions to the sixth form team. 
 
It is hoped that this evening will address any issues that you may have regarding your son/daughter’s 
chosen courses of study, use of non-contact time and the expectations of Sixth Form students. It 
will also highlight how student can access support and key calendar points in the near future. 
 
If you would like to attend, please access the Teams meeting on the evening by using the below QR 
code or via our school website banner. 
 
We look forward to seeing you during this evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr R Hyde 
Leader of Sixth Form 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


